
                                                             Piraeus, 05/10/2018 
 

INVITATION FOR SUBMITTING OFFERS 
 
Piraeus Port Authority S.A. announces a tender for the selection of a contractor for the 
construction of the Project: "INFRASTRUCTURE WORKS FOR FIRE-SAFETY AT ALKIMOS 
TERMINAL (TERMINAL C)", according to the terms of the attached declaration and Technical 
Description. 
 
Award criterion shall be the lowest price. 
 
Interested parties are invited to submit their offer (alternative/second offers are excluded) in 
writing, until Thursday 18/10/2018. 
 
a. by appearing in person at the office number 212 (Procurement Department) at the following 

address: 
Piraeus Port Authority S.A. 
Procurement Department  

10, Akti Miaouli, 185 38, Piraeus 
 

b. by post at the previously mentioned address  
 

with the indication: “Offer for the project: INFRASTRUCTURE WORKS FOR FIRE-SAFETY AT 

ALKIMOS TERMINAL (TERMINAL C)” 
 
 
 
 

For PPA  S.A. 
(On behalf of) Deputy Chief Executive Officer 

 
 
 
 

Ruan Guoliang 
 
 
 
Attached: 

1. Declaration  
2. Technical description 
3. Financial Offer Form 

 

DEPUTY CHIEF EXECUTIVE OFFICER 

 


